
Draft South Island 
Freight Plan
Feedback form
Your feedback is important to us.
Please take a few minutes to tell us what you liked,  
and what we could do better.                                                      

AGREE
NEITHER AGREE  
NOR DISAGREE DISAGREE

The draft plan provides better understanding of freight movement 
in the South Island    

Having a freight plan provides a way to address the challenges and 
opportunities facing us in moving freight more efficiently and safely    

When finalised the South Island Freight Plan will be valuable to me    

Should any of the priorities and outcomes in the draft plan be altered and if so, how?

Should any of the actions in the draft plan be altered and if so, how ?

Is there anything else you would like to tell us about the draft plan?

Name:   Contact number: 

Organisation: 

Email: 
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New Zealand Transport Agency
Attn: South Island Freight Plan

PO Box 1479, Russley, Christchurch 8140You can get in touch with us at:	 southislandfreightplan@nzta.govt.nz or
	 New Zealand Transport Agency 
	 Attn: South Island Freight Plan 
	 PO Box 1479, Russley, Christchurch 8140

Thank you! 


